
 / Opportunities

Charlotte Area Transit System / General Services

Micro Transit Dedicated Providers

The Charlotte Area Transit System (CATS) is inviting proposals from qualified firm(s) to partner
with CATS for the development and implementation of a new micro-transit service. The goal of
micro-transit is to enhance CATS’ existing bus, light rail, and streetcar services. Micro-transit is
also part of CATS’ larger goal of building a more reliable, connected, and accessible transit
network for the greater Charlotte area. PSR # 1566

Details
Posting Number 2023-Q2(Apr-Jun)-CATS-12493
Anticipated Posting Date 2023-06-30
Commodity Code(s): 95891, 96182

Requirements Last Updated: 04/25/24

Insurance Requirements

The City requires the awarded vendor(s) to obtain and maintain the following insurance coverage
types:

  Automobile-For automobile operations liability

  General Liability-For bodily injury or property damage, arising from products, premises,

completed work, personal & advertising injury

  Workers Compensation-For lost wages and medical expenses of injured workers



Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be:

  $1,000,000 -4,999,999

Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

  Multi-Year

For Questions, Contact:
Karley Shaffer
Procurement Officer

Karley.Shaffer@charlottenc.gov

mailto:Karley.Shaffer@charlottenc.gov

